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Though Dean 

Faculty of Social Sciences and Languages 

 

Dear Madam, 

 

Request for Audio-Visual Support for ICSSL -2024 

 

I am writing this letter to request the assistance of Mr. Anura Gunarathna, Technical Officer of 

the Audio-Visual Unit in the Faculty of Agricultural Sciences, for the 2nd International 

Conference on Social Sciences and Languages (ICSSL 2024). 

 

We would require Mr. Gunarathna’s support for the inauguration ceremony on 18th December 

2024, scheduled to be held from 2.00 M to 5.00 PM at the Auditorium, Faculty of Technology, 

Sabaragamuwa University of Sri Lanka. 

 

Mr. Gunerathne’s expertise in managing audio-visual setups would be greatly valuable in 

ensuring the event's technical quality and smooth operation. I thankfully expect your kind 

consideration and please  let us know if there are any additional details needed.  

 

Thank you 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Prof. WMJ Welgama 

Chair  

ICSSL 2024 Organizing Committee 

071 445 3 450 

http://www.sab.ac.lk/icssl
http://www.sab.ac.lk/icssl
http://www.sab.ac.lk/icssl
mailto:icssl@sab.ac.lk

